EXHIBIT

(Continuation of Summary Explanation and Background)

At the time of termination, DECON Environmental & Engineering, Inc. had already started on the
agreed design services. This final payment amount was reviewed and approved by the Architect
of Record, Spillis Candela, DMJM, and the Office of Facilities & Construction.

The final payment request of $20,176 reflects the agreed negotiated amount along with the costs
for bonds and general liability insurance.



